
 
 

 
The School of Health Sciences at Salt Lake Community College (SLCC) welcomes all 
students to apply to our selective admissions programs who meet the admissions 
requirements based on the program of interest. Information regarding selective admissions 
requirements can be found here.  
 
Acceptance into a program does not guarantee availability of clinical placement, 
community clinical partners determine what students they will accept for clinical training 
purposes. Inability to complete clinical placements could prevent progression and 
completion of a program. 
 
Graduation from a program does not guarantee the ability to obtain a Utah state license. 
Licensure is the exclusive right and responsibility of each state, students must satisfy 
individual state requirements, independent of SLCC graduation requirements. It is highly 
recommended that students consult in advance with the Utah Division of Occupational 
and Professional Licensing (DOPL) or similar agencies in other states, to find out more 
about eligibility for licensure. More information can be found on their website.  

https://www.slcc.edu/hs/admissions/index.aspx
https://dopl.utah.gov/

